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Freedom of Information request reference number: 9186.1 
 
Date of response: 20/11/2024 
 
Request: 
 
I’m writing to ask if the fire brigade has sent any letters to Peabody regarding the building/fire safety 
issue at its mint street estate in Bethnal Green Cotherstone Court E2 6FZ within the past three years. 
 
Response: 
 
Our Fire safety regulatory team have confirmed we only hold a couple of emails regarding Cothersone 
court. These emails are from the LFB high rise data portal asking Peabody to rectify any faults on some 
of their buildings with the most recent being May 2024. 
 
The results of the fire safety audit which took place at Cotherstone Court E2 in June 2024, confirmed no 
significant failure to comply with the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 (RRO). 
 
As a result the premises was deemed broadly compliant. I attach a copy of the Fire Safety Audit report 
to this response. 
 
Please note, personal data has been removed from the attached document under section 40 
of the FOIA – Personal Information.  
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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